
 
Dear Potential Sponsor, 
 
 
 
 

The 9th annual LCISD Auto Fest Fundraiser is hosted by the Lamar 
Consolidated Automotive Technology Program and will take place on 
March 23rd, 2024, at the Lamar High School campus. This awesome family 
event brings the entire community together for a unique Vehicle and 
Vendor Event. 
 
We would like to offer this groundbreaking opportunity for your business to 
be one of the initial supporters of this community event that serves students 
from all campuses of the Lamar Consolidated School District. Support from 
local businesses, such as yours, is needed to ensure the success of our 
event.  
 
All funds raised directly support the LCISD Automotive program funding the 
following activities: competing in Automotive Skills USA (VICA), educational 
field trips, work apparel uniforms and scholarships. As you know, all of 
these endeavors can become an enormous financial burden. Contributions 
and involvement from the community are imperative to ensure student 
success in the automotive program.  
 
 

 
 
Your generous sponsorship will be greatly appreciated, and we thank you 
very much for your careful consideration. We are a non-profit organization, 
and all donations are tax deductible. Feel free to contact me with any 
inquiries regarding this request.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
Allen Wilson 
832-223-3187 
adwilson@lcisd.org 
  



 
Auto Fest Car Show Fundraiser 

 
 

Sponsorship Opportunities LEVELS 
 
 
 100 MPH Club: $1000 – Auto Fest T-Shirt, Booth (2) 
10’X10’, Business name, large logo on all marketing 
materials, social media and recognition at event. 
 
 
 80 MPH Club: $500 – Auto Fest T-Shirt, Booth 10’x10’, 
Business name, logo on all marketing materials and social 
media. 
 
 60 MPH Club: $250 – Auto Fest T-Shirt, Booth 10’x10’ 
Business name on all marketing materials and social 
media. 
 
40 MPH Sponsor: $125 - Booth 10’x10’ and social media. 
 
 
All Contributions Welcome:  
  $100   $75   $50   $25   
 
 
Please fill out Donation Form 
Make Checks Payable to:  LAF# 52 Auto Tech 
Contact Deon Wilson  
832-223-3187 or adwilson@lcisd.org 


